
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You are receiving this letter as your child has recently expressed an interest in joining the 
school choir. Please read the following information carefully and return the form if your 
child wishes to become a member. 

Choir is a big commitment and it is very important that members: 

-   ​Attend rehearsals throughout the whole school year. We are committed to several 
performances over the course of the year and good attendance means that we can 
learn songs quickly and perform them to our best possible standard! 

- Notify school if you cannot attend a rehearsal (this makes it easier to do the 
attendance register) 

-   ​Show good listening at rehearsals. 

-   ​Participate fully by learning all songs (and basic dance moves, as needed). 

-   ​Be prepared to practise at home if there is a lot of music to learn (for example, when 
we start learning Young Voices music).  

The school choir rehearses on ​Fridays after school until​ ​4.30pm. ​We rehearse in the 
infant school hall​ ​and collection will be from the Care Club entrance gate (at the left-hand 
side of the school, next to the bungalow).  

If you are happy for your child to attend rehearsals, please complete the consent form 
and return it to Mrs Blundell.  

If you have any questions or require further information, do not hesitate to get in touch 
(omb16@coppice.worcs.sch.uk), otherwise, please complete the attached consent form. 

Many thanks, 

OBlundell 

Mrs Blundell 

 

  



Choir Consent Form 
  

Name of child: ____________________________________      Class: ______________ 

  

- I give permission for my child to attend rehearsals on Friday after school until 4.30pm. 

 

- I understand that my child needs to attend as many rehearsals as possible, participate 
fully and be prepared to practise at home. 

 

- I will notify school if my child is unable to attend a rehearsal. 

  

My child (please tick as appropriate): 

 

will be collected at 4.30pm. (Collect from the Care Club entrance gate) 

 

will attend Care Club after finishing choir 

  

 has permission to walk home from school on their own. (Year 6 pupils only) 

(Note that it will be dark at this time in the winter months.) 

  

Parent/Carer Name: _____________________________________ 

  

Signature: ___________________________________________ 

  

Contact number: ________________________________________ 

 

Email address for the choir mailing list: _________________________________________ 

(I send copies of letters and choir news. You can also contact me directly using the email: 
omb16@coppice.worcs.sch.uk) 


